

Beattie Elementary School

492 McGill Road, Kamloops, BC V2C 1M3
Office: (250) 374 0608 Fax: (250) 377 2242

WELCOME BACK to the 2018-2019 School Year!

Dear Parents and Guardians:

School starts Tuesday Sept. 4th at 10:30 and dismisses at 12:00. Doors will open at 10:20 am. Please have arrangements made for pick up of your child at 12:00 on this day. Regular classes will start full time starting Wednesday, September 5th. This is for Gr. 1-7 students.

Kindergarten parents have their own Gradual Entry plan and attendance times throughout the week.

Children are to report to the gym on the first day. After a brief assembly, students will be assigned to his/her previous year classroom. Parents are welcome to come to the welcome back assembly on Tuesday, September 4^{th} at 10:30-11:00 am. Buses will run 2 hours later in the morning and 2 hours earlier on this day and will return to normal times starting on September 5^{th} .

Attendance on Tues. Sept. 4 and Wed. Sept. 5 is crucial. We will know more after the start of these two mornings how our enrollment is looking and if we can start in new divisions as soon as possible.

Communication will be through newsletters, school website and the School Facebook page. I email using MYEDBC so be sure to check your email. A copy of this message has been emailed to you, if you did not receive it, ensure the secretary has your most current email addresses in our system and that you check your junk email folder. This is extremely important in order to stay in touch with the school or in case of an emergency.

Lastly, I CAN NOT WAIT TO SEE YOUR KIDS and HEAR ABOUT THEIR SUMMER ADVENTURES AND IOURNEYS!

The staff and I look forward to greeting your kids Tuesday.

Sincerely, Mr. Lloyd

Principal, Beattie Elementary

